

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460

April 3, 2020

THE ADMINISTRATOR

Michael Honeycutt, Ph.D. Chair, Science Advisory Board U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW Washington, D.C. 20460

Dear Dr. Honeycutt:

I would like to thank the Science Advisory Board's Scientific and Technological Achievement Awards panel for the FY2019 recommended award nominations. I am pleased to adopt the panel's recommendations and have already taken steps to formally announce the winners and send congratulatory letters, certificates and monetary awards.

The panel members devoted considerable effort to screening and reviewing the large number of applications submitted this year, and I applaud all of you for your hard work.

We take pride in recognizing our colleagues who have published exceptional scientific and technical papers, and your commitment to the success of this prestigious awards program is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Andrew R. Wheeler